From: Rohil <rohil

Sent: 19 December 2023 15:59

To: Obote Hope; Planning

Subject: Planning Application for Pergola at 38 Belsize Avenue NW3 4AH - 2023/4698/P
Dear Obote,

dear Camden Planning department,

We are supportive to the Application above.
We have been living in the Belsize Park neighbourhood for many years.

We have seen the retrospective planing application for a pergola by 38 Belsize Avenue and
are supportive to the application.

The rationale of the application is compelling given the pergola is within the height of 250cm
and does cover with ca 25% of the garden less than 50pct maximum area.

We have also noticed that the design fits nicely to the area and enhances the overall
attractivness of the Belsize Park neighbourhood. Finally we would like to reiterate that the
pergola can hardly be seen from the outside so we are very comfortable.

Please confirm receipt and let us know any follow up questions.

Best regards

Rohil Sahgal



